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Submitted by Mrs. Woods and Mrs. Lesher: 

School is back in full swing here at Rocking Horse and 

things are going great! During the first 2 weeks of school we 

learned about the ocean and the creatures that live there. 

We also have started our letter, number, color and shape 

books. We hope you visit our hallway where you can see 

samples of all of our hard work. As we move into fall we will 

be learning about the new season and the changes it will 

bring. Our field trip to Weaver’s Orchard will be taking place 

on September 29, where we will get to go on a hayride, pick 

apples and learn more about fall. 

 

We currently have 1 space open in our PM group. If you 

know anyone who may have a 4 year old child and may be 

interested, please have them contact the school. 

 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in 

our KidStuff Coupon Book fundraiser!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fine Point Washable Markers 

White Lunch Bags 

Wet wipes 

Velcro Dots 

 

Thank you! 


